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Meeting Minutes

. Meeting called to order at 2:17 PM.

. A quorum of SPC members was not present but no actions required and therefore no
votes were planned.

. The meeting was combined with the T.C. 6.9 Standards Subcommittee Meeting.
. Attendance was recorded as follows:

a. Ken Fulk - SPC 150 Chair; Voting Member
b. Geoff Bares - SPC 150 Voting Member
c. Rich Swierczyna- SPLS (Liaison)

. Standard 150 was sent out for Public Review on November 9™, 2018 for a 45 day review
period.

. No comments were received during this review so the Request for Publication form was
submitted to ASHRAE.

. According to ASHRAE this does not require approval by the ASHRAE Board of
Directors and should be published soon. Ken will advise the SPC 150 members and T.C.
6.9 members when the standard is published and available for purchase by the public.

. It was discussed that once the standard is published the SPC would be disbanded and that
a Guideline based on SPC 150 would be developed.

. Mr. Rich Swierczyna, the SPCL for SPC 150, attended the SPC 150 portion of the
meeting. He congratulated the SPC on having a successful Public Review and the
upcoming publication of SPC 150. He suggested that if there was no further work to do
on the SPC that it should be disbanded. He did confirm that if the group now wants to



create a Guideline that the process for creating such was the same as for a Standard,
which starts with the development of the Title, Purpose and Scope (SPC).

10.No guests were present; although several T.C. 6.9 Standards Subcommittee members and
guests for that subcommittee meeting were present.

11.There were no other comments and no new business was raised.
12.The meeting was adjourned at 5:45 PM.
Minutes recorded by:

Kenneth M. Fulk, P.E.
SPC 150 Chair



